
MEMORANDUM

DATE:		02/19/2015
FROM: 		Laura Farris/EPA Region 8
TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602
SUBJECT:	United Power Board of Directors Meeting on 02/18/2015

SUMMARY:        
Laura Farris participated in a meeting on 02/18/2015 to discuss the Clean Power Plan. The meeting was held in Brighton, Colorado. The Clean Power Plan was proposed on June 2, 2014. 

ATTENDEES:

EPA
Laura Farris, EPA Region 8

United Power Board of Directors
Tim Erickson, East District
Beth Martin, East District
James Vigesaa, East District
Bill Berens, South District
Bob Grant, South District
Dave Rose, South District
Ginny Buczek, West District
Brian McCormick, West District
Ursula Morgan, West District
Richard Newman, Mountain District
[bookmark: _GoBack]Douglas Pryce, Mountain District
